
SB 246 - HB 226 

 

TENNESSEE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

FISCAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         SB 246 - HB 226 

 
          February 3, 2019 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires county attorneys to consult with and advise elected 

county officials as to the proper application and enforcement of federal and state laws. 

 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 Tenn. Code Ann. § 5-6-112 currently authorizes the county mayor to employ or retain 

counsel to advise the county mayor and county commissioners as to their legal rights as 

such members, to prepare and draft resolutions for passage by the body, and to represent 

the county in legal suits.   

 The proposed language will not result in any significant fiscal impact to local 

government.   
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